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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

W. L. STEWART 

V.ICE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR 0PERATXONS 
September 12, 1984 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
SURRY POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 

APPENDIX R - FIRE PROTECTION 

Serial No. 381A 
NO/JDH:acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

In our July 6, 1984 letter (Serial No. 381), we committed to submit the Phase 
2 information for Surry's Appendix R fire protection reanalysis by September 
14, 1984. The Phase 2 information consisted of descriptions of modifications 
and exemption requests not included in the July 6 letter. Many of those items 
were still pending resolution of similar concerns already discussed with the 
NRC on North Anna. 

Because of resource limitations, the effort necessary to support Appendix R 
work for North Anna, and the impact of the resolution of several Appendix R 
issues at North Anna on Surry, the Surry Phase 2 information will now be 
submitted no later than November 30, 1984. This change has been discussed 
with the NRC Surry Project Manager. 

Please contact us if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

cc: Mr. J.P. O'Reilly 
Regional Administrator 
NRC Region II 

Mr. R. C. DeYoung, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 

Mr. D. J. Burke 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 

Mr. W. H. Miller 
NRC Region II 
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W. L. Stewart 




